Hillclimb & Sprint Report for Tuesday 17th June 2014 SACC Meeting

Speedsport magazine; The latest edition is due out in the next few days.

Championship registrations; we have record numbers of registered competitors in our three Championships this year – best numbers for 5 years.

Next SSHC committee meeting; Saturday 19th July 2014 at Huntingtower Hotel Perth. This is an additional meeting to specifically focus on the running of the Championships' website/chat forum as well as a review of the scoring system used in the Sprint Championship.

Our season is progressing well; we've now completed 6 rounds of the Sprint championship (Kames, Kames and Golspie), 4 rounds of the Hillclimb championship (2 each at Doune and Fintray) and a combination of all these count up as 5 rounds of the Scottish Speed Championship.

Entries for the Sprints held so far have been low, but on a par with 2013, while the four hillclimbs have been well attended and an increase on last year. Entries for Doune Hillclimb this weekend are very healthy with a large contigent of British Championship entries.

Steve Marr

Chairman, Scottish Hillclimb and Sprint Championship